I am delighted at the anmounesment.

The peried of the viait is to be shoxter
than the last time Her Majesty and Prines Phillp
cans to Australia. This, however, is desiradle
for it should encourage visits for special occcasions
of importanes and will, I am sure, give great
satisfaction to us all,

I know that the Queen is pleased vith
the mature of the visit nov announesd.

S8an Prancises,
22nd June, 1962,




